MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Quirk

Members of Council

FROM:

Rachel Dillabough, Town Clerk

SUBJECT:

General Information Items

DATE:

August 24, 2022

Please notify the Clerk's office if you wish to have any of these items placed on the agenda for discussion:

- Town of East Gwillimbury supporting the Town of Georgina's motion to impose sanctions on Russian goods.
- ii) Town of South Bruce Peninsula commenting on the Fire Protection and Prevention Act, 1997 and particularly the time requirements for firefighter certification and financial burden put upon municipalities.
- iii) Municipality of Port Hope requesting changes be made to the Amber Alert System to create a new alert called the Draven Alert that will protect vulnerable children who have not been abducted but are at high risk of danger, injury or death and alert the public they are missing.
- iv) Municipality of Port Hope requesting the Government of Ontario to revisit the provisions of Bill 109, More Homes for Everyone Act, 2022, to allow municipalities to plan, grow and deliver on initiatives to address housing supply and attainability.

:rd